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Daisy Class

This week in Daisy Class   
We have been using the KS1 

playground and learning how to use the 
apparatus safely. 

We have been rehearsing hard for our 
Summer concert and we can't wait to 

share them with you.      
Please remember that Daisy Class is 
closed ALL DAY on Friday 12th July! 
This is when children will visit their 

new Reception Class.

Stay and Play
We hope that you have managed 
to sign up for our Stay and Play 

sessions! If not, please feel free 
to come and join us in Daisy 

Class next week for half an hour 
at the beginning of the session.
Monday 1st and Tuesday 2nd 

July - all welcome!

Maths this week
We have been making 

repeating patterns using all 
sorts of lovely resources 

such as peg boards, printing, 
Numicon, fish scales and 
playdough. Can you spot a 

repeating pattern anywhere?

Summer Concert 
Don't forget the Nursery Summer 

Concert which will take place on 
Monday 8th July            

11.00am (AM Class)              
and                           

2.45pm (PM Class)
We look forward to seeing you all 

there and can't wait to share some 
of the songs that we have been 

learning with you. 

The Rainbow Fish
We read the story of the Rainbow 

Fish and talked about the 
different ways that we are kind 

and can share. We each made our 
own shimmering fish and will be 

combining these to create a Daisy 
Class ocean. It will help us to 

remember our kind choices and 
the friendships we have made.

New Classes!
You should know by now which 
class your child will be moving 
up to next year. It is a very 

exciting time and we can begin 
their transition properly now 
that they know their classes. 

Please ask if you have any 
questions! 


